
Fisheries & Oceans Canada 
Gulf Region  

 

Notice to Fish Harvesters 
 

   
 

Gouvernement Government 
du Canada of Canada 

DELAY IN CLOSURE  

OF THE LOBSTER FISHERY 

Moncton – June 25, 2015       EKME # 3490559 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada, Gulf Region, wishes to advise harvesters of delays in the closures of the 

following Lobster Fishing Areas (LFAs) 

 

LFA Date Time 

23 July 4, 2015 23:59 

24 July 4, 2015 23:59 

26A1 Point Prim to Victoria July 9, 2015 23:59 

26A1 July 4, 2015 23:59 

26A2 July 4, 2015 23:59 

26A3 July 4, 2015 23:59 

26B North July 9, 2015 23:59 

26B South July 4, 2015 23:59 

  

For more information, please contact: 

 

Dan McLaughlin 

Resource Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Moncton, NB 

506-851-6234 

Sandra Comeau 

Resource Management  

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Tracadie-Sheila, NB 

506-395-7740 

 

Chris Mills 

Resource Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PEI 

902-566-7807 

Leroy MacEachern 

Resource Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Antigonish, NS 

902-735-7102 
 

 

 

 


